TRANSMITTAL MEMO >

TO: . .
Stephanie Rawlings-Blake, City Council President

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director % @W
d..& PARKING

DATE: February 4, 2010

OF BALTIMORE CITY

AUTHORITY
RE: Council Bill 09 - 0425

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 09 - 0425 introduced by Council President,
Stephanie Rawlings-Blake, at the request of the Comptroller Joan M. Pratt and the
Department of Real Estate.

The Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. reviewed the proposed legislation and
determined that there would be no negative impact to parking in that area if Block 6345D,
Lot 9 is sold by the City. If there are any changes to the land use, then the buyer of the
property will need to file for a change in land use of said property.

Based on the above comments, the Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. supports the
passage of City Council Bill 09 - 0425.
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